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Warning concerning the website https://platinum-am-lu.com/ and
emails sent from the address
InitialOfFirstname.Surname@platinum-am-lu.com

The CSSF warns the public of the website hitps:/platinum-am-lu.com/ and of unknown persons who contact without

solicitation potential investors to offer them investment services, including notably a so-called “DMA account” ‘compte

DMA), by pretending to be established at “31 boulevard Royal, Luxembourg” and to have the head office at "239 Route
d'Arlon, Luxembourg”.

In doing so, they send emails using the address format InitialOfFirstname.Surname(@platinum-am-lu.com and present
themselves under the name “PLATINUM ASSET MANAGEMENT (Luxembourg)',



